Welcome back to church! We are grateful for a vibrant
(and friendly) congregation on Sundays, and many
people on Wednesdays who attend in person and via
zoom, including several from out of state. We are
happy to announce that the Children's Room has
reopened for all Sunday and Wednesday services, and
joyfully welcomes back all our infants and toddlers!
Sunday School is ramping back up (both in person and
via zoom) as students begin returning from camp and
vacation; we expect to return to full classes September
5. The Reading Room continues to be open following
Sunday services, and before and after Wednesday
services. Please know that all are welcomed,
cherished and loved as part of our church family! (And
yes, we are planning a fall picnic, date TBD - if you are
interested in helping with the planning, please contact
the Clerk.)

Join us on Wednesday
evenings @ 7:30, in
person at church,

or via Zoom:
https://zoom.us/j/94400456528?
pwd=N1BMckxrMXhjSkJOeExjTOFIcHgrUT09
Meeting ID: 944 0045 528

Passcode: 992973

Did you know our website includes
a link for electronic donations?

Please visit cscharlotte.com for
donation convenience.

"There is but one way of
doing good, and that is
O LT ——

Please join us in cherishing the
idea of moving out of our
temporary foyer location into a
new public space where we can
better meet those simple seekers
thirsting for the cup of cold water
that we have to share. Find
inspiration for your prayers in our
selection of Mary Baker Eddy
biographies.

If you need to buy materials outside of
church service times, contact one of
our new librarians, Susan Ford,
shford18@gmail.com or Hilary Waller,
wallerahvf@comcast.net, to make
arrangements. You can also call
704-332-2845.

SAVE THE
DATE

Membership
Meeting
September 20
at 7 pm
In-person and
Zoom.



